
      God Bless America, Land that we 
Love    

Newsletter for May 2018...  Wishing all Mothers a great day!   

Last meeting…April 17… 
The nomination of  Delegates to the Grand Council sessions was completed. 
Of  those nominated, Brothers Joe Rotolo, Charlie Scheller, and Lewis Borg will be delegates; 
Brothers Stan Martinez and Rich O’Brien are alternates. Father Paolo will be going as a guest,  
and Brother Frank Hepburn as a past Grand President. As for anyone else who would like to see 
what is going on, you will be welcome to attend the sessions as a visitor if you wish. If this is 
the case for you, do call Brother Frank Hepburn to help you arrange it. 
   The financial advisor for our Council, Mr. Sal Sasso was present, he gave us all a report on 
the condition of our investments, and also is arranging the setup of a Seminarian Burse for us. 
   There were 27 of us at the meeting. Those who did not attend can gather information on the 
events later, but…  we ate all of the pizza, so you’ll have to get your own!  
 
Don’t forget, the Clayton and Lorraine Anglus Memorial ~ Council #2, Scholarship Program 
applications are due back in before  April 30…. 
 
 

 
        Next meeting & Social…. May 15…. 
Will be at the hall, a catered dinner

                    

 will be served to celebrate all of the 
Mothers of our Council.  Also, since the Grand Council sessions will be held 
on our meeting date in June, all YMI#2 Fathers are going to share  

Mother’s ~ Father’s Day
 

 together. 

We will have a meeting at 3:30 – 4pm.  Dinner will be served at 5pm. 
There will be no charge. 

Lewis and Frances Borg are getting something special together for us, so please try to attend. 
You will need a reservation.  Call  Lewis at 243-5832  Before Sunday, May13

We want you to come and have a good time with your friends, so do it! 
. 

 
“FYI” 

Can’t find your Newsletter?  Want to see an old one?  OK, no problem! 
Go online to ymiusa.org and visit the website… most all of your answers are there. 

   

+  + +  
Lord, hear our prayers, have love and mercy for us all! 

  The San Josean,            President Everist Romano 
Official Voice of San Jose Council #2               1 (408) 645-5412 
            Chartered April 5, 1885      

  


